The Journal Of The Infernafionaol Federation Of Clinical Chemistry
And Laboratory Medicine

EDITORIAL

The year 2010 ends with 21% volume of eJournal IFCC. During this year, as usually, we have published four issues that
contained seven reviews, eight original papers, two letters to the Editor and one article submitted by the participant
of the Professional Scientific Exchange Programme. This was not an easy year because the submission of articles to
the Journal is very limited. We work to increase the visibility of the Journal and to improve the quality of its contents
however it is hard to say that we have achieved a success.

As an Editor-in-chief | would like to encourage all the readers of eJIFCC and members of the IFCC to submit your
reports of different kinds : reviews, original pieces of work, short articles written on the basis of interesting posters
which were presented during congresses and meetings, opinions and letters to the Editor. The free on-line availability
of the eJournal IFCC makes an excellent possibility to be recognized worldwide.

| take this occasion to wish all of the IFCC members a Happy and Joyful Christmas. May this season refresh your spirit
and bring you inspiration and happiness.

Grazyna Sypniewska
eJournal IFCC Editor-in-chief

December 20" 2010
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